


CRYSTAL LAKES

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

Tree Encroachment Nature Trail: Board reviewed bid from Yellowstone to address the overgrown
landscape on HOA property behind 7120 56t Ter E. The bid identified many owners along 56t
Terrace E had the same issue. As the landscape contract will be changing, the board decided to
review the eastern and southern perimeter area with the new contractor as well as tree vendors.
Andrew agreed to meet vendors for a detailed walk through. Manager will provide a map indicating
the areas requiring attention.

2019 Budget: Board reviewed the 2019 Proposed Budget/Assessment.

On Motion: Duly made by Sharon, second by Andrew and carried unanimously.
Resolve: To approve the 2019 Budget with the annual assessment remaining at $540.

Resident Comments: Owner read a letter from a young girl requesting that chickens be allowed
in the community because she would like one for a pet. The board stated they are not allowed per
the documents, so the response is negative. Manager was requested to review Peace Electric
contract to determine street light ownership as contract expires this year and questions were raised
regarding possibility of switching street lights to LED.

6. Adjournment

On Motion: Duly made by Sharon second by Andrew and carried unanimously.
Raenlsa- Th gdjourn the meeting at 7:35 p.m.
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